
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

At the December 19, 2022 council meeting, paving paths at the Sports Park were approved in 

an amount of $75,165 to be paid from the 2023 Park Budget. 

Proposal: 

ARPA funds have been identified that may be used for this purpose instead of it coming from 

the Park Budget. 

Cost: 

$75,165 (no new funds) 

 

 

Cost to be paid from ARPA funds. 


